Week beginning

12/12/22

STAR moments

It's been another great week in Year 4. The children sang so beautifully at the choral rehearsals last week we are sure you will want to see it on Thursday at 1.30pm on the bottom hall. You will go home with smiles on your faces.

The children took on the role of bakers to create some lovely festive biscuits for our visit to the elderly citizens Christmas Dinner. 30 children from Year 4 will each take a bag to give to one person. They will also be sharing their singing skills whilst they are there.

Golden Lunch 4H/S Erik 4R Elizaveta 4L

Happy Leaf: 4H/S Hafsah 4R Maria



Year 4 Newsletter

This weeks learning..

We have a very exciting week ahead of us! As the term draws to a close, the children will be participating in some great lessons . We will start on Monday where we will create a slide deck presentation on the Industrial Revolution. All work will be uploaded to Drive for you to look at. On Tuesday we have a Design and Technology day. The children will design, create and evaluate a light box. They will take photos of their creations and put them on the Pupil Drive so you can see their great work.

On Wednesday the children will continue with their music and P.E. lessons.

Wednesday is also Christmas Jumper and Christmas dinner day. We are asking for a donation of £1.00 for our local charity Richard House Hospice. If your child does not have a Christmas jumper we can help them decorate their jumper at school, if they want to.

Thursday is party day. The children will have their party after lunch enjoying some party food, games and lots of Thank you for our 50p donations, the staff have purchased some food and drink for the children to enjoy. Remember to come along to the concert on Thursday, the children have worked so hard.

Everyone in Year 4 would like to wish all those celebrating, a very Happy Christmas and wish you all a happy and healthy New Year. Have a fantastic break everyone. See you in 2023!

Don't forget!

EARLY FINISH

Children finish the term on Friday the 16th December at 12.00pm.

Children return to school on Wednesday 4th January at 7.50.

Over to you...Home learning

Don't forget to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to you each day!

Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each day.

Remember to share a chapter from your favourite book with someone at home too. Strive to achieve your bronze, silver or gold awards on Times Tables Rockstars too.

You can also access ebooks on the oxford owl website and can be found at the very bottom of the grid menu.

Go to https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ and 'class login'.

You can log on using these details:

User name: star 4 Password: Star21

Keep in touch!

Email:

<u>year4@star.newham.sch.uk</u> **Twitter:@**Star Primary

Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone:020 7476 5336